
A message from our principal

Dear Charger Families,



Letters regarding unpaid fees will be coming home with your child

for the 2024-2025 school year. We understand that various

circumstances can cause delays in payments throughout the year.

Before the last day of school we kindly request you pay these fees.

Timely fee payment ensures smooth operations and helps us

uphold the standard of education at Overbrook Attendance Center.

We encourage you to kindly disregard this reminder if you have

recently made a payment.

Once fees are paid, report cards and class placements will be

mailed to families on Monday, June 2nd. Kindergarten class lists

will be created and shared in August before school starts and CAC

will share their 4th grade lists with families when schedules are created.

Thank you,

Mrs. Bolt

Upcoming Dates:

5/2: Field Day @ SFTHS

K/1: 9-11am

2/3: 12:30-2:30pm

5/12: All Library Books Due

5/16: OAC Talent Show

Parents are welcome to attend

2nd: 9:55am

3rd: 11:05am

1st: 12:35pm

K: 1:45pm

5/20: Last day of School

ESY Summer School

If your child qualified for Extended School Year through special education these services will occur

at Carbondale. Lunch will be provided before students return home. You may contact your child's

special education teacher for more details.

Location will be Carbondale Attendance Center

Times daily from 8:00-11:30 a.m.

Dates : 3 Weeks Total



Week 1 ESY Dates

June 9-12th 8:00- 11:30a.m.

Week 2 ESY Dates

June 16-19th 8:00-11:30 a.m.

Week 3 ESY Dates

June 23-26th 8:00- 1:30

KinderCamp

I’m pleased to announce that Overbrook Attendance Center will offer KinderCamp to incoming

students who turn five on or before August 31, 2025. KinderCamp is specially designed to prepare

children for entering school in the fall. Students are engaged in school-day routines, small-group

instruction, hands-on centers and activities to further develop fine motor and social skills.

Program Schedule:

KinderCamp

4 days; Monday-Thursday, 8:00am-11:30am

Dates:

July 28-July 31

Lost and Found

All items from the lost and found will be in the front hallway by the main entrance. If your child is

missing any items please come take a peek and see if their items are in the lost and found. After

the last day of school all items in the lost and found will be donated.



Join us in thanking our teachers during teacher appreciation week.

May 5th - May 9th!



BOE Goal 5: Budget/Facilities

In collaboration with our custodial team and the district office, we have identified several facility

and equipment needs to be considered for capital outlay funding. The following list represents

prioritized items essential to maintaining and improving the learning environment and operational

functionality of our building:

Facility and Infrastructure Needs:

Painting in Rooms 137 and 147, gym wall, and application of concrete paint to bathroom floors

Replacement of carpet in Rooms 140, 141, 147, and 149

Repair of the existing electrical box

Replacement of five (5) skylights

Replacement of Windows

Playground and Outdoor Improvements:

Installation of playground edging for safety and maintenance

Grading of existing pea gravel to improve surface conditions

Furniture and Equipment:

Acquisition of lunchroom tables (in coordination with district resources)

Installation of a sound system in the music room to support instructional and performance

needs

BOE Goal 6: School Safety and Security

We will continue to review and update our crisis response plans, with the addition of a cardiac

arrest response protocol for the 2025–2026 school year. These plans will be reviewed with staff at



the beginning of the school year, and scheduled drills will be conducted throughout the year to

ensure preparedness and compliance.

Lorle Bolt
Lorle is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


